PATRICK J. TOOMEY

15TH DISTRICT, PENNSYLVANIA

COMMITTEE ON THE BUDGET

COMMITTEE ON FINANCIAL SERVICES

SUBCOMMITTEES:
CAPITAL MARKETS, INSURANCE, AND
GOVERNMENT SPONSORED ENTERPRISES

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY OPPORTUNITY
FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS AND CONSUMER CREDIT

COMMITTEE ON

COMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS.

SUBCOMMITTEES:
CHAIRMAN
TAX, FINANCE, AND EXPORTS
RURAL ENTERPRISES, AGRICULTURE
AND TECHNOLOGY



Congress of the United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

September 8, 2004

WASHINGTON OFFICE:

224 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515–3815 (202) 225–6411 FAX: (202) 226–0778

DISTRICT OFFICE:

2020 HAMILTON STREET ALLENTOWN, PA 18104 (610) 439–8861 FAX: (610) 439–1918

E-Mail: rep.toomey.pa15@mail.house.gov Internet: http://www.house.gov/toomey/

Mr. Paul Tubiana PO Box 21832 Lehigh Valley, PA 18002

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for contacting me regarding properly diagnosing diabetes in children. I appreciate your sharing your views on this issue with me, and I apologize for the delay in responding.

As you may know, on May 18, 2004 Senator Benjamin Nelson of Nebraska introduced S. 2431, the Diabetes Self-Management Training Act. This bill amends Title XVIII of the Social Security Act to improve access to diabetes self-management training. It designates certified diabetes educators, recognized by the National Certification Board of Diabetes Educators, as providers of outpatient diabetes education. The bill has been referred to the Senate Committee on Finance.

I will continue to monitor the issues that concern you, and should any further legislation on this matter come to the House floor for a vote I will certainly keep your views in mind.

Again, thank you for letting me know your views on this issue. Please stay in touch and let me know if I can ever be of assistance in any way.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Toomey Member of Congress